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Hello Business Owner, 

As you are aware we hold a downtown event every August in Buckhorn. 

Music, vendors, BBQ, boat rides, classic cars and special interest groups. 

This year’s event is on Saturday, August 25th. We have already confirmed 

some music and vendors. 

We enjoyed great support last year and with your help we hope to repeat 

that again. Therefore in order to help us keep “Rockin” we are asking you 

to donate or sponsor an activity (please see attached). If you can manage to 

help us out please call us when your donation is ready to be picked up. 

We appreciate your “Rockin” support and are looking forward to Rock the 

Locks again this summer. 

If you have any questions/concerns or ideas please contact Judy  

McWhirter @ 705-657-8833 or buckhorncc40@gmail.com.  

 

Kindly make cheques payable to Kawartha Chamber of Commerce 

Thank you 

                          

 


